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It is the policy of the WVU School of Public Health that no residency program will ask for 
a signature by a resident on a non-compete or restrictive covenant clause as a 
contingency of Graduate Medical Education training. Residents are advised that it is 
also improper to sign a non-compete/restrictive covenant clause in conjunction with any 
WVU School of Public Health document.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved by GMEC February 5, 2016 

Reviewed and Approved by GMEC July 17, 2018 

 

 


